From: Miki Jackson <mikijackson@mac.com>

Sent time: 08/25/2020 10:54:25 PM

To: Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject: Correction to Letter of opposition to VTT-82152 - et all
Ms Nguyen,

Please see correction to typo on letter sent earlier below. Third paragraph, second line, correct word inserted and underlined,
statement should read: This enormous development should not be built on the property.

Thank you
Miki Jackson

Regarding - Project Site:

1750 NORTH VINE STREET; 1720-1770 NORTH VINE STREET, 1746-1764 NORTH IVAR AVENUE, 1733-1741 ARGYLE
AVENUE, AND 6236, 6270, AND 6334 WEST YUCCA STREET

Case Nos. VTT-82152; CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR; and CPC-2018-2115-DA
CEQA No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR
Held By: Deputy Advisory Agency and Hearing Officer for the City Planning Commission

Date: August 26, 2020

To: Mindy Nguyen, City Planner
221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350 Los Angeles, CA 90012

From: Miki Jackson

For AHF/Housing is a Human Right
6255 Sunset Blvd

Suite 21

Hollywood, Ca 90028
323-855-0764

This hearing is a sham. It is a mockery of the CEQA and planning process.. The EIR for this hearing has not been released
or certified. “Taking comments” on an EIR that no one has been able to see is so ridiculous as be laughable, if the City was
not going to try to avoid the correct and legitimate process by ramming this aborted process down our collective throats.

I will comment on the issues, but this cannot be a comment a on a certified EIR which has not been released.

There are serious active earthquake faults on this property. This enormous development should not be built on the property.

Miki Jackson
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